
     

May 21, 2024 

Jake Pawlak, Deputy Mayor & Director of Management and Budget 

City of Pittsburgh 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
 
Dear Mr. Pawlak 

Re: Waiver 

1. PROJECT: Five-Year Plan (CDBG)       

ORDINANCE 177A.06A – Waiver – 4. Grants 
Grants: When procurement involves the expenditure of outside governmental 
(e.g., federal or state) funds, purchasing shall be conducted in accordance with 
any applicable federal or state laws or regulations. 
 
The City of Pittsburgh’s Equal Opportunity Review Commission Department finds it 

satisfactory to approve the Waiver Request for Five-Year Plan (CDBG) funds.  The City of 

Pittsburgh, Office of Management and Budget, is seeking the services of a professional 

planning consulting firm to provide planning and implementation services for the next one (1) to 

three (3) year period, with the option to extend for the next two years assuming funds are 

appropriated and allocated for FY 2025 through FY 2029. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 
Chuck Durham 

Business Diversity Manager 

Office of Mayor Ed Gainey 

 

Cc:  Kelly Russell 

            Michael Knight 



 


